Venw/06/10-2009/5252

Subject

HSL-Zuid Transport Contracts



GVB Attn. Mrs. K. Verhulst Postbus 2131 1000 CC Amsterdam

Dear Mrs. Verhulst

We are sorry not to have received your application for the transport services over HSL-Zuid. We are however still looking forward to co-operate with GVB in this project, as GVB can provide transport in and around one of the most important HSL-Zuid cities.

We would very much like to thank you for your co-operation in the past year during the preparations of this tender and wish you success with your business. The qualified consortia will be announced in the last week of October.

Yours sincerely,

Bas van Os

Project Manager HSL-Zuid Transport Contracts

Date

26 September 2000

Your reference

Our reference

HSL-Zuid U-141435

Contact person

Roel Testroote

Extension

0031 30 2728 751

E-mail

roel.testroote@hslzui

d.com

Projectorganisatie
Hogesnelheidslijn-Zuid
Postal address:
PO Box 43
3500 AA Utrecht
The Netherlands
Visiting address:
Catharijnesingel 33
3511 GC Utrecht
Tel +31 30 - 2728 400
Fax +31 30 - 2728 577